
May 20, 2022

Dear Whitefish Bay School Community,

Thank you to all of our families and staff as we continue to navigate through COVID-19 challenges and
commit to keeping students safe and in schools for the 2021-22 school year.

Last night (5/19/22), the Milwaukee County Community Level reached High. Information about the
Community Level and how it is determined can be found on the CDC’s website. The Milwaukee County
Community Level is one of the criteria that influences mask-wearing in our schools. The criteria for a
change in mask-wearing guidance is included on the District’s COVID-19 Dashboard.

Based on the Milwaukee County Community Level and the School Board approved criteria, masks
are required across all District schools beginning Monday, May 23rd. The Milwaukee County
Community Level and School Positivity Rates will be revisited on Friday, May 27 to determine whether
masks will be required during the week of  May 31.

We thank you for your continued flexibility as we prioritize our collective commitment to keep students safe
and in schools for the 2021-22 school year.

For additional information related to COVID-19, please visit our COVID-19 Dashboard. If  you have
specific questions related to your student, please reach out to the District COVID-19 Hotline at
414-963-3863.

See page 2 for Board approved Masking Criteria.

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/your-health/covid-by-county.html
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/science/community-levels.html
https://www.wfbschools.com/district/coronavirus-covid-19.cfm
https://www.wfbschools.com/district/coronavirus-covid-19.cfm


The following mask, quarantine, and isolation guidelines were approved by the School Board on April 27,
2022. The most updated In-Person Learning Plan can be found online.

https://www.wfbschools.com/cms_files/resources/042822%20Change%20in%20Mask%20Guidance.pdf
https://www.wfbschools.com/district/2021-22-in-person-learning-plan.cfm

